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Extract from the Joint Strategic Committee - 7 July 2020 
 
 
JSC/XX/20-21 Becoming financially sustainable - Capital Strategy 2021/24 
 
Before the Committee was a report by the Director for Digital & Resources, copies              
of which had been circulated to all Members and a copy of which is attached to the                 
signed copy of these minutes as Item 11.  
 
The report sought the approval of the Council’s Capital Strategy for 2021/24.  
 
The Strategy outlined the Council’s approach to capital investment and how the 
Councils ensured that capital investment was directed to the Council’s Priorities.  It 
also set out the basis for prioritisation of capital bids included in the 3 Year Capital 
Investment Programme and the monitoring of the programme. 
 
The recommendation in the report was proposed by Councillor Daniel Humphreys, 
seconded by Councillor Elizabeth Sparkes and unanimously approved. 
 
Decision:  
 
The Joint Strategic Committee ​recommended to Adur and Worthing Councils that           
the Capital Strategy 2021/24 be approved. 
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